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THE STAR 

FILM VIEWING FIELD TRIP 
DEC. 19TH, 2017 

 
Dear Parent(s): 
 
As part of the Christian education (CE) curriculum for this school year, we are excited to announce that all 
classes will be attending the film “The Star” on Tuesday December 19th. In The Star, a small but brave 
donkey named Bo yearns for a life beyond his daily grind at the village mill. Bo and his new friends follow the 
Star and become accidental heroes in the greatest story ever told - the first Christmas. 
 
This film is our gift to our students in celebration of our faith and the Christmas Season. The school has 
covered all the costs and transportation.  The hope is that every student will attend this special event.  For a 
student to attend this permission form must be filled out and send back to the school by Monday Dec. 
18th.   
 
Buses will pick up the students from the school at 12pm and they will return to the school just after 2:30pm.  
Lunch will be eaten at the school prior to our departure.  There will be no concession stand for this event. 
 
We are not in need of additional supervision for this event.  If parents wish to attend, there will be a cost of 
$10 per ticket.  Parents will also be responsible for providing their own transportation to and from the movie 
theatre. 
 
If you are purchasing tickets, then the form is due Monday December 11th, 2017.  Late ticket orders will 
not be accepted. 
 
If you have any question, please contact me through the office, 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
Michael van der Pauw 
Principal 

 
Permission Form 

 

I give my child, ______________________________ in Grade _____ permission to attend 

the viewing of “The Star” at Strawberry Hill Cinemas on Tuesday Dec. 19th, 2017. 
 

I would like to purchase ____ ticket(s) at $10.00 each for a total of $______   
 
While school staff will take reasonable steps to prevent injuries to students, some degree of risk is inherent in 

the nature of activities, and may occur without fault on the part of the student, school, its employees or agents.  While 
all the activities are considered safe, students may have a physiological or physical reaction to some of the activities.  
This may include dizziness, tense muscles, upset stomach, trembling, and fast breathing among other reactions (this 
may be evident if they experience fear or anxiety).  No student will be required to partake in an activity that they do not 
feel comfortable or safe to perform.  


